
 
The Kingston Symphony, under the direction of Evan Mitchell, announces the 
following vacancy to be filled by Saturday, November 8, 2025 or the applicant’s 
earliest availability. 
 
SECOND FLUTE - PICCOLO 

 
Auditions will be held on Sunday, September 14, 2025 in Harrison-LeCaine Hall, 
DAN School of Drama and Music at Queen’s University in Kingston, Ontario.  
 
Season: September to May, with some summer services  

Approximately 65-70 services 
  

Compensation: $89 per service, plus travel if applicable 
(A doubling fee of $44.50 per service will be added when flute 
and piccolo are required) 

 
The musicians of the Kingston Symphony are members of the Canadian 
Federation of Musicians.   
 
Deadline for applications is Sunday, August 31, 2025 at midnight  
(12 a.m. EDT). 
 
Interested applicants, please complete the form at the following link: 
 
https://forms.gle/QZf8QDKNooojSuY68 
 
Upon receipt of your form, applicants will receive confirmation and more 
information from David Gazaille, Personnel Manager.  


